
Bedford Regional Water Authority  
1723 Falling Creek Road 
Bedford, Virginia 24523   
Phone: 540-586-7679, ext. 142 
Fax: 540-586-5805 
Email: clawhorn@brwa.com  
 

PRESS RELEASE 
DATE 6/26/24 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Celebrating Drinking Water and Wastewater Professionals Appreciation Day 

Sunday, June 30th, we join communities nationwide in celebrating Drinking Water and 

Wastewater Professionals Appreciation Day. This day is a special occasion dedicated to 

honoring the dedicated individuals who ensure our water remains clean, safe, and reliable. 

These unsung heroes work tirelessly behind the scenes, maintaining and upgrading critical 

infrastructure that millions of people depend on every day. 

Drinking Water and Wastewater Professionals Appreciation Day is more than just a day 

of recognition; it is a moment to highlight the essential work these professionals do, often in 

challenging conditions, to protect public health and the environment. From treating and 

distributing clean drinking water to managing wastewater systems, their work is crucial in 

sustaining the quality of life for everyone. 

“We owe a tremendous debt of gratitude to the men and women who serve in the vital 

fields of water and wastewater,” said Brian Key, Executive Director of the Bedford Regional 

Water Authority. “Their commitment to excellence and their expertise in these fields ensure that 

we all have access to clean water. Today, we celebrate their hard work, dedication, and the 

profound impact they have on our communities.” 

Bedford Regional Water Authority encourages everyone to take a moment today to 

appreciate the critical work of these professionals. Whether it's through a simple thank you, 
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participating in community events, or learning more about the water systems that serve us, 

every gesture counts in showing our support and appreciation. 

 



 

 

About the Bedford Regional Water Authority:  

The Bedford Regional Water Authority (BRWA) provides water and wastewater services to the 

residents and businesses throughout Bedford County and the Town of Bedford. BRWA also 



collaborates with Western Virginia Water Authority and Lynchburg Water Resources to serve its 

customers throughout the region. Visit www.brwa.com for further information. 
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